
Follow us on  

Facebook          

Please like and share our  

Facebook page 

School Website:   

bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk 

“May the holy month of Ramadan bring you blessings… 

Wishing a very Happy Ramadan  

“May Allah bless you with prosperity and  

happiness, health and success in life….. Sending .”  

Welcome back to nursery and the start of our Summer Term.  We hope you enjoyed the holiday.   

Many parents have received confirmation of their child Reception School place.  Could you please tell your 

child’s keyworker ,or Hardeep in reception.  Once we have information about your child’s school , we will 

plan transition discussions with your child’s new school.  

Preferences for September  - You may have received a letter from nursery asking you to choose the days 

and times your child attends.  Please return as soon as possible and hand to the main reception office.  

Parent Declaration Form—Over the coming weeks you will be asked to sign to confirm that your child will be 

attending Bloomsbury Nursery School in the Summer Term.  

https://www.bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk/


Diary Dates: 

Bank Holiday—No school—Monday 3rd May 2021 

Holiday—Half Term—Friday 28th May  2021 

Return to Nursery—Monday 7th June 2021 

Last Day at Nursery—Friday 16th July 2021 

Transition Day for new children—Monday 19th July 2021 

Sunflowers  - Book of the week  

 03.05.21—Billy Goats Gruff—2 weeks 

 

 

 

 

17.05.21—The Little Red Hen—2 weeks 

Masks to be worn at all times 

when visiting nursery.  

Thank you 

School Fund  

£1 

Each bubble will have a pot for 

you to post your money into. 

School fund is used for: 

Nursery starts at 9am for Sunflowers  

3-4 year olds. 

Doors open at 9am until 9:10am 

 

If you are late to nursery, you will be 

asked to wait until 9:30am when  

morning group time has finished,  

before coming into nursery. 

This is to stop disruption of this valuable 

learning time.  

To All Parents 

We have a vacancy for a  

Parent Governor 

If you are interested and want to find 

out more, please speak to Hardeep 

in the main office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are excited to share that Liz 

is doing her  

Forest School Training this week. 

Good Luck Liz, we hope you 

have a wonderful time.  


